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Dear Paul, 

 
 

 

RC-2022-0039: TO CONSTRUCT A SEAWALL, HOKITIKA BEACHFRONT - REQUEST FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, 

(COMMISSIONING OF REPORT). 

 
An assessment of the application to construct and maintain a seawall at Hokitika Beachfront has identified 

the need for us to ask for additional information relating to the application.  

 

Pursuant to section 92(2) of the Resource Management Act 1991, the Council requests further information in 

the form of commissioning a peer review report on the design/construction of the seawall.  The additional 

information is required as the peer review will help to better understand the application, identify any 

significant adverse environmental effects likely as a result of the works and any information gaps in the 

application.   

 

What happens next: 

Pursuant to Section 92B(1), you must inform us in writing within 15 working days of the date of this notification 

if you agree to the commissioning of the reports.    

Pursuant to section 88C(4) the Council will postpone the processing of your application until we receive this 

information.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 027 600 3586 or e-mail kate.mckenzie@tprl.co.nz to discuss any 

queries you may have. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Kate McKenzie 

Principal Planner 

Tai Poutini Resources Ltd 
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